
U.S.NRC 
UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

Protecting People and the Environment 

Telephone Conversation Record 
Date: 08/05/2015 
License No.: 44-13976-01 

Docket No.: 03003295 

Mail Control/Report No.: 588179 

Licensee Name: Gifford Medical Center 

Region I Office 

Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 

2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100 

King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713 

(610)337-5000 

Participant(s) Name/Title: Tera Benson. Nuclear Medicine Supervisor 

Work Telephone No.: (802) 728-2259 
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Subject: Request for Additional Information 

Discussion: A call was placed to Nuclear Medicine Supervisor at Gifford Medical Center. Gifford 
Medical Center request dated 06/08/2015, requested that Alan Ericksen, M.D. be authorized for 10 
CFR 35.100; 35.200; and 35.500. His ABR certificate was dated 11/09/92. That certificate is not 
listed as recognized on the NRC website. I requested that they complete a 313 (AUD) following the 
training and experience pathway and a copy of an NRC license that Dr. Ericksen was listed on (it is 
> 7 yrs ago) and training and experience that covers the last 7 years. They said that they would 
obtain and forward that information. Also in their letter dated 06/08/2015, they requested a 
change in their radiation safety officer to Jeffrey Bath, M.D. They want to continue that request 
now, and will submit new request for Dr. Ericksen as an AU once the additional information is 
available 

Action Required: Authorize Jeffrey Bath, M.D. as new RSO on Gifford Medical Center License 


